



Administrative Memorandum Regular Board Meeting

Date: February 13, 2019

Topic: Sketch Plans: Sullivan Heights Secondary (Site 164) Addition

Submitted by: D. Greg Frank, Secretary-Treasurer

Background:

Sullivan Heights Secondary (Site 164), 6248 – 144 Street, was approved for a 700-student addition announced by the Minister of Education on June 21, 2018. The addition will increase capacity from 1000 to 1700 students.

The architect for the project, Thinkspace Architecture Planning and Interior Design, will present the sketch plans to the Board.

It is recommended:

THAT the sketch plans for an addition at Sullivan Heights Secondary (Site 164), 6248 – 144 Street, be received as presented.